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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 30, 2017 

CHARLOTTE MIDDLE SCHOOL AND HIGH SCHOOL CHOIRS TO HOLD PRE-FESTIVAL 

CONCERT 
 

Charlotte, MI, January 30, 2017–The Charlotte Public Schools Vocal Music Department will be holding a public 
performance of their festival competition pieces on Tuesday, February 7 at 7:00pm at your Charlotte 
Performing Arts Center.  This evening will feature performances by the Charlotte Middle School 7th/8th Grade 
Choir and Cantamus, Chamber Choir and Chorale from Charlotte High School.  The concert is free to everyone 
who would like to attend and support our young musicians as they head off to festival. 

# # # 
 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Jeffrey Hayes at 517-541-5691 or email at 
HayesJ@charlottenet.org. 


